
NOTICE OF HEARING 

September 6, 2023 

Dear Committee Member: 

On Wednesday, September 13, 2023, the Committee on Homeland Security will hold a 
hearing entitled “An Unbearable Price: The Devastating Human Costs of the Biden-Mayorkas 
Border Crisis.” The Committee will meet at 10:00 a.m. EDT in 310 Cannon House Office 
Building.  Witnesses will be by invitation only. 

If you need further information, please contact Eric Heighberger, Oversight Director 
at (202) 226-8417.


